Directors,

Please find attached a site map of CSPC for the festival.  Parking used to be behind the church but a new building is there now, so please park in the overflow parking according to the directions provided by the church (attached.)  The warm-up room is the choir room.  The pre-warm-up room is the Family Life Center in the Fellowship Hall.  Remember no eating or drinking is allowed in the facilities.  No one should enter or leave the performance area after a groups has begun performance.  Please remind your students of proper conduct in the performance area.  Please report to the warm-up area at least 5 minutes before your scheduled time.  When called for, move quickly to the stage.  You may use the choir loft (will contain chairs) or the front steps at the chancel.  The piano will be located in front of the rail at the choir loft.  CSPC has conga drums and extra music stands available if you need those.

TN-ACDA State Festival Guidelines mandate that:

“Each choir will perform 3 selections, unless limited to two by the festival coordinator due to time limitations at the festival site.” (We ARE performing 3 selections at East site)

“Each participating choir must submit three copies of their performance selections with measures numbered.  Failure to fully comply will result in the lowering of the grade by one point for each piece.  Use of illegally photocopied music will result in disqualification from performance.”

You will receive a recording of your performance on CD in your packet.  No group photos this year.

Thanks to David Stuztzenberger,  Gene Peterson, Cedar Springs Presbyterian Church , TN ACDA Officers and all those who make this festival possible.  Thank you for participating in this event!

Good luck to you and your choirs!

Please call me on my cell phone if you have questions.  423-470-1861. Once performances begin, my phone will be off.

Thanks, Kathy May

